
 

  

 

Greetings everyone! 
 
As we quickly approach the start of another school year, I would like to update you on a change that has 
occurred with our administrative staff at EES.  As we previously shared, Mr. Stephen Carpenter was going to 
be assuming the role of Vice-Principal at EES.  Mr. Carpenter has had some things happen with his family that 
has led to him returning to the Williams Lake area to be close to his elderly parents. 
 
There has been an advertisement out to recruit a Vice-Principal and it will take some time to get the new 
person transitioned into this role.  In the meantime, we are pleased to inform you that Mrs. Melanie Roth 
(recently retired Principal from Oceanside Elementary School) will be supporting us at EES for a couple of 
weeks, until the new Vice-Principal is in place. 
 
We have a strong team and we will navigate this uncertainty together.  We look forward to welcoming your 
children next week! 
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